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Weekly newsletter 282:W/E 16th March 2018 
PLEASE NOTE: Carpark gates are closed between 8.35am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday for the 
coming weeks to : 

 
 

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following 
classes for winning the  

attendance awards for week  
ending 9th March 2018: 

 

KS1:Y1  98.57%  
 

KS2:Y4   96.00%  

Spring Term Breakdown for Attend-
ance  

 

 0 days missed  = 100% 

 1 day missed  = 98.1% 

 2 days missed  = 96.2% 
 

 3 days missed = 94.3%   
WILL NOT RECEIVE THE TREAT 

Please note that a penalty  
notice may be issued if a leave of 

absence is taken without  
permission. 

 Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page 
 

 Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School  WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

BONUS BALL DRAWS 
 

The winning number from the  
bonus ball draw for 10th March was 
number 50 - Natalie Borthwick. 
 

If you are interested in playing our 
bonus ball weekly, please see Mrs 
Oliver-Prince or the office staff. 
Each number is £1.00. 

Easter Egg Competitions  
 

This year we’ll ask children to decorate their polystyrene 
egg in school on a ‘Woodland Theme’; single entries 
only, no groups decorations. 
 

Home competition eggs (parents can help!)  should be 
brought into school by 9am on Wednesday 28th March. 
 

Easter assembly will take place at 10.00am on Thursday 
29th March. Tickets for the assembly will be on sale from 
Monday 26th March FOR £1. - PLEASE NOTE THEY WILL 
BE SOLD ON A FIRST COME FIRST SERVED BASIS 

SAFC Tickets for Monday 2nd April  
 

Tickets are available for parent/child at £20.00 a 
pair for the Sunderland v Sheffield Wednesday 
match on Easter Monday 
2nd April. If you would like 
to purchase some tickets, 
please call at the school 
office by Wednesday 21st 
March to reserve. 
 

Free Breakfast for Y6 pupils 
during SATs Week 

 

Y6 children are cordially invited 
to attend Breakfast Club, free of 
charge, during SATs week (w/b 
14th May 2018). They will receive 
a cooked breakfast (if desired) and they will get chance to 
relax and prepare with their friends for the tests that day. 
This has always proved very successful in the past, with 
100% Y6 pupils attending. 

Tuesday 13th Mar 2018 
Y4 trip - £9.50  
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 14th Mar 2018 
Y5 class assembly  
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 15th Mar 2018 
Themed lunch - £2.00  
Rearranged world book day 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 21st Mar 2018 
Y2 trip - £15.65  
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 23rd Mar 2018 

 Sport Relief  

 Y1 trip - £8.20 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 28th Mar 2018 
Home entries for Easter egg 
competition by 9.00am  
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 29th March 2018 

 Easter Assembly - 10am  
(Tickets on sale £1 -  
Monday 26th March) 

 Break up for Easter 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 16th April 2018 

 Children return to school 

 Reception offer day 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 14th May 2018 
KS2 (year 6) SATs 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Fitness 
 

Skinny Pigs - Classes on: 
 

Monday 6.30 - 7.30, 7.30 - 8.30 pm 
Tuesday 6.00 - 7.00, 7.00 - 8.00 pm 
Thursday 5.30 - 6.30 pm 
Friday 6.00 - 7.00 pm 
Saturday 10.00 - 11.00 am 
 

All welcome, please take a look at 
the Skinny Pigs website: 
www.skinnypigsfitness.com 
 

FIRST SESSION FREE 

Year 6 Visit to Eden Camp 
 

Year 6 enjoyed a fantastic day out at Eden Camp. We learned lots 
about World War Two and in particular The Blitz. Everyone showed 
great enthusiasm and interest and all the staff were impressed with 
how well our children behaved. Once again, year 6 were excellent  
representatives for our school. Thank you, everyone, for a brilliant day! 

Notices 
 

Are you interested in growing vegetables or 
plants? If so, we have a number of raised beds 
available to rent at £1.00 per week. Please call 
at the school office if you are interested. 
 

DANCE CLUB – We have vacancies in the  
KS1 Dance Club on a Wednesday 5.00 - 6.00 pm,  
Also KS2 Dance CLUB on a Tuesday 4.30 - 5.30 
pm £1.00 per week. Please contact the school 
office if your child is interested in any classes. 
 

After-school keyboard class (Tuesday) and drum 
class (Thursday) have spaces available.  
Enquiries to the school office. 

Behaviour Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following children who 
achieved the BRONZE 

award this week: 
 

 Esmee Butler 

 Ella McEvoy Ross 

 Lydia Andrews 

 Alexis Wilson 

 Anele Ncube 

Reece McMahon 
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